
TERM 3 | THE WAY
NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 5

SEPTEMBER 2025

FATHERS' DAY BREAKFAST
This morning, our College community came together in record numbers to celebrate
Father’s Day with a warm and welcoming breakfast. More than 1,000 dads, grandads,
carers, students, and staff filled the campus, creating a vibrant atmosphere.

Guests enjoyed a hot bacon-and-egg rolls, cooked by our very own MRK staff. Laughter and
conversation filled the grounds as families sat together, catching up before the College day
began.

The morning was about more than just food—it was about recognising the important role fathers
and father figures play in our students’ lives. A short address from the College Principal
highlighted the value of strong family connections.

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend.
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